SELENA LYTLE-BRINCK

selenal3@hawaii.edu
860 Halekauwila St. Apt 1906
(808) 373-6330

Dear [Name / Company],

My name is Selena Lytle-Brinck and I am currently in my senior year at Kapiolani
Community College enrolled in the the New Media Arts program in Interface
Design, pursuing a degree as a graphic designer. I am very interested in applying
for the [internship position] and I believe that by joining your team, I can further
improve my skills and turn this into a great opportunity for my future career as a
Graphic Designer.

The knowledge and experiences that I have gained thus far has allowed me to
improve my skills in illustrations, typography, photoshop etc. I am looking forward
to gaining new experiences by joining your company and taking the next step in
my career to better improve not only my work skills but interpersonal skills as well.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I have attached my resume as well as
my portfolio and I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,
Selena Lytle-Brinck




